
9th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Wow! What a busy week last week was; from
trips to the National History Museum, Virtual
Reality and cooking workshops, Safer Internet
Day and of course, Number Day on Friday.
The school was a hive of activity - have a
look at the pictures posted on Dojo. 😊

Next week, we are thrilled to invite to school,
our M.P. Bob Blackman CBE to meet with Pupil
Parliament – I’m sure they will have lots of
questions for him! Reception are looking
forward to the farm visiting and Year 2 have
a special Chinese New Year workshop and
show. Year 2 and Year 6 have parent
workshops and on Friday 14th February, we
have our very first ‘❤️Fall in love with reading
❤️ ’  event. Next week is also Mental Health
week with special assemblies and time set
aside each day to talk about mental health.

Our school improvement partner for the local
authority is in school on Wednesday and we
look forward to discussing with him our
improvements so far.

Have a good week

Ms D’Souza


